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COMMENT FROM OUTGOING STUDENT MAYOR(S):

Austin Morby of W.C. Little Elementary School thanked the Mayor and members of Council for the opportunity

to serve as Student Mayor. He commented that during his term he had the opportunity to learn about

government and municipal decisions. He observed residents expressing their concerns related to a proposed

condominium on Johnson Street and cluster townhomes on Big Bay Point Road. In closing, Austin thanked

City Council for their long hours and hard work that make Barrie a better place to live as well as for the

interesting experience.
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